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17th January 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

It’s been another busy week at Leigh CE with all children continuing to demonstrate 
fantastic attitudes to learning. Behaviour and manners continue to be a focus with children 
opening doors for staff, welcoming visitors and generally showing courtesy and respect. 
They are loving all the positive praise that they are receiving, and we are all enjoying 
working with such super children! 

I have spent time in every classroom this week and have enjoyed seeing all children on task, 
motivated and keen to learn. The children are enjoying their new themes after Christmas 
and it has been exciting to see artwork, role play and drama linked to new class stories and 
books.  Take a look at our Facebook page to see what we’ve all been up to! 

The new pick up arrangements for Years 5 and 6 have worked well this week and congestion 
has eased on the main playground. Many thanks for your co-operation with this change of 
routine. 

We have noticed that a number of children are bringing very large rucksacks to school. 
Please can we ask that children use bags which are large enough to contain their equipment 
for the day.  Larger bags are causing problems with storage in the school corridors. 

Please can you support your child to bring their planner to school every day. This allows the 
vital ongoing communication between home and school to continue.  

We have been delighted to welcome a number of new children to our Leigh CE family this 
week, all of which have settled beautifully. Class teachers have commented on how well our 
existing pupils have made them feel welcome, helping with new routines and making 
friends. Well done and thank you to all our children! 

 

Thank you all for your continued support. 

 

Wishing you a safe and happy weekend with your children.  

 

Mrs Oxborough 
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Forthcoming Dates 

 

 25th  January: Chinese New Year 

 

 

 7th February: NSPCC number day 

 

 

 11th February: Safer internet day 

 

 

 14th February: School closes for half term 

 

 

 24th February: Children return to school 

 

 

 


